From:
 Hill, Shannon

 To:
 mary cassel

 Subject:
 RE: DEIR Comment

**Date:** Tuesday, December 8, 2020 6:41:18 PM

## Dear Mary Cassel,

Thank you for your comments on the Draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for the Downtown West Mixed-Use Plan (Google Project). You will be added to the public notification list for future notices for the project, and your comments will be included as part of the public record forwarded to the Planning Commission and City Council. The website for the project is located at the following link: <a href="https://www.sanjoseca.gov/googleproject">www.sanjoseca.gov/googleproject</a>.

The tentative schedule for Planning Commission and City Council consideration of the proposed project is Spring 2021.

Disclaimer - All comments and questions submitted through email or mail will be posted at <u>downtownwestadminrecord.com</u>. The City cannot guarantee that any personal identifying information will be removed from public records.

Best regards,

Shannon Hill, Planner

Planning, Building & Code Enforcement | Environmental Review Section City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street

Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov | (408) 535 - 7872

From: mary cassel

Sent: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 1:40 PM

To: Hill, Shannon < Shannon. Hill@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject:

## [External Email]

dear Shannon, I live on Lenzen Ave and I am really in fear of the coming of Google with it's 55,000, plus others to come to the area. I just HOPE you will include plenty of green in the way of trees and plants, and care for them, and really consider the people who live in the neighborhood, and pedestrians. Hopefully building won't block all view of mountain a and public gardens and parks will be plentiful. I wish we could avoid Bart and hard, or that they could go somewhere else than under Stockton. Thank you for considering me. Mary Cassel

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.